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It is unbelievable that we only have half a term left of the school year.   
 
We have some brilliant trips coming up including the Year 4 Sleepover at Fairthorne, Year 
3 and Year 4’s trip to the Mayflower to see Matilda, Year 2's trip to the Sea City 
Museum, 30 children from Year 5 and 6 visiting Winchester Cathedral as part of choir 
formed by children from throughout Hampshire and Year 1's trip to Hillier's this week.  
 
This term the children have an Arts focus to their learning which will include the BBC Ten 
Pieces - watch this space!  
 
Thank you for completing our school questionnaire. We will be looking at the results and 
using them to drive school improvement in the coming year. The results will also be on 
our website in the next few weeks.  
 
Our school council have devised a questionnaire for the children to complete and this 
will be rolled out to children straight after half term. This too will be used to inform 
school improvement. The school council have been working with their classes on 
designing a sign for the front of our school. The challenge was to design a sign - that 
captures what Shamblehurst is all about, including our Vision and Values. We hope to 
have the sign erected by the end of the summer term, but we are in need of a pole (like a 
telegraph pole!) if anyone has one. 
 
There are lots of green fingers around Shamblehurst, especially in Year R, Year 1 and 
Year 3. Children have been growing plants and will be marketing their produce in the 
near future - our Shamblehurst Strawberries are growing particularly well as are 
our huge variety of sunflowers. By the time we return after half term, I am sure we will 
nearly ready for our first harvest. 
 
A huge well done to Year 6 and Year 2 who have completed their SATS over the last few 
weeks. You were awesome! 
 
Many thanks for your ongoing support and have a wonderful half term!  

 

 
 

  

Very best wishes,  
 

Mrs Jones      

 

M
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Dragonfly Class: Finley Harris for flexing his listening muscle.  

Zebra Class: Sofia Cole for flexing her perseverance muscle. 

Lemur Class: Isla Milward for flexing her independence muscle. 

Dolphin Class: Harry Burke for flexing his listening muscle. 

Seahorse Class: Adaora Okete for flexing her independence muscle.  

Monkey Class: Charlotte Ball for flexing her perseverance muscle.  

Wolf Class: Frazer Jackson for flexing his independence muscle.  

Panda Class: Ksawery Malek-Tomczyk for flexing his capitalising muscle.  

Meerkat Class: Liam Loveless for flexing his managing distractions muscle.  

Cheetah Class: Ruby Spencer for flexing her perseverance muscle.  

Bushbaby Class: Daisy Hoare for flexing her perseverance muscle. 

Otter Class: Georgia Kelly for flexing her absorption and capitalising listening muscles. 

Orangutan Class: Amy Eales for flexing her absorption muscle.  

Eagle Class: Elliot Barclay for flexing his capitalising muscle. 

Hawk Class: Molly Maidment for flexing her absorption muscle.  

 
 

Learner of the Week – Friday 22nd March 2019  

Dragonfly Class: Evie Howard for flexing her perseverance muscle.  

Bee Class: Jacen Elson for flexing his listening muscle.  

Lion Class: Whole Class for flexing their collaboration muscles. 

Dolphin Class: Nevaeh Huggins for flexing her perseverance muscle. 

Wolf Class: Olivia Chamberlain for flexing her perseverance muscle.  

Panda Class: Fraser Newall for flexing his making links and perseverance muscles.  

Meerkat Class: Martha Dewland for flexing her independence muscle.  

Cheetah Class: Whole Class for flexing their managing distraction muscles.  

Bushbaby Class: Lukas West for flexing his listening muscle. 

Otter Class: Chloe Chaffers for flexing her capitalising and revising muscles. 

Eagle Class: Zeke Comiskey for flexing his empathy muscle. 

Hawk Class: David Abraham for flexing his absorption muscle.  

 
 

Learner of the Week - Friday 5th April 2019  



  

Dragonfly Class: Izzy Tapley for flexing her listening muscle.  

Bee Class: Olivia Ingram for flexing her listening muscle. 

Lion Class: Charlotte Holborow for flexing her questioning muscle. 

Zebra Class: Donnie Hewlett for flexing his listening muscle. 

Lemur Class: Jack Dochniak for flexing his perseverance muscle. 

Dolphin Class: Harriet Mann for flexing her listening muscle. 

Seahorse Class: Jack Stewart for flexing his listening muscle.  

Monkey Class: Max Fraser-Field for flexing his capitalising muscle.  

Wolf Class: Livia Dyl for flexing her perseverance muscle.  

Panda Class: Alfie Smith for flexing his managing distractions muscle and Kayleigh Langan for  

flexing her imagining muscles.  

Meerkat Class: Ethan Tailford for flexing his empathy muscle.  

Cheetah Class: Elise Holland for flexing her perseverance muscle.  

Bushbaby Class: Mylo Fitzpatrick for flexing his collaboration muscle. 

Otter Class: Lucy Hammond for flexing her revising muscle. 

Orangutan Class: Jake Parker for flexing his collaboration muscle.  

Eagle Class: Jessica Harvey for flexing her collaboration muscle. 

Hawk Class: Harry Still for flexing his imagining muscle.  

 
 

Learner of the Week - Friday 26th April 2019  

Dragonfly Class: Katy Fuller for flexing her perseverance muscle.  

Bee Class: Isabella Hawkins for flexing her perseverance muscle. 

Lion Class: Annabelle Griffin for flexing her capitalising muscle. 

Zebra Class: Troy Ebejer for flexing his perseverance muscle. 

Lemur Class: Frankie Glassey for flexing his independence muscle. 

Dolphin Class: Poppy Wareham for flexing her perseverance muscle. 

Seahorse Class: Noah Emery-Poolton for flexing his perseverance muscle.  

Wolf Class: Olivia Mapson for flexing her independence muscle.  

Panda Class: Ryan Kornberger for flexing his independence muscle.  

Meerkat Class: Lucy Emery-Poolton for flexing her noticing muscle.  

Cheetah Class: Harry Hussey for flexing his listening muscle.  

Bushbaby Class: Megan Reed for flexing her capitalising and managing distractions muscles. 

Otter Class: James Emmett for flexing his managing distractions muscle. 

Orangutan Class: Alfie Hawkins for flexing his empathy muscle.  

Eagle Class: Emily Heath for flexing her absorption muscle. 

Hawk Class: Alfie Shorrocks for flexing his listening muscle.  

 
 

Learner of the Week - Friday 3rd May 2019 



 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
  

Week Ending - Friday 29th March 2019  

Lower School: Dragonfly Class - 98.7% 
Higher School: 3JH, Wolf Class - 99.3%  

Week Ending - Friday 5th April 2019  

Lower School: Seahorse Class - 98.8%  
Higher School: 3EA, Monkey Class - 99%  

Week Ending - Friday 26th April 2019  

Lower School: Seahorse Class - 100%  
Higher School: 6CT, Eagle Class - 99.2%  

 

Week Ending - Friday 3rd May 2019  

Lower School: Lion Class - 100%  
Higher School: 5KE, Otter Class - 99.3%  

 

Dragonfly Class: Mackenzi Quelch for flexing his listening muscle.  

Bee Class: Archie Dikyar and Jacob Sousa for flexing their perseverance muscles.  

Lemur Class: Arafa Miah for flexing his making links muscle. 

Dolphin Class: Thomas Lane for flexing his empathy muscle. 

Seahorse Class: Lillie Broadbere for flexing her independence and perseverance muscles.  

Monkey Class: Regan Ford for flexing his independence muscle.  

Wolf Class: Phoebe Cooper for flexing her independence muscle.  

Panda Class: Olivia Burgess for flexing her listening muscle.  

Meerkat Class: Niya Sherin for flexing her imitation muscle.  

Cheetah Class: Gabriel Smith for flexing his absorption muscle.  

Orangutan Class: Thomas Cole for flexing his absorption muscle.  

Eagle Class: Sophie Bartlett for flexing her perseverance muscle.  

Hawk Class: Luke Walker for flexing his revising muscle.  

 
 

Learner of the Week - Friday 3rd May 2019 



 
  

Year 3 - Butser Ancient Farm   
 Monday 29th April 2019   

 

More photos will be uploaded to the website shortly.  

 



 

 

  

Year R - New Forest Wildlife Park    
 Wednesday 15th May 2019   

 

More photos will be uploaded to the website shortly.  

 



  



 

  

Thank you to everyone who kindly 
gave a donation on our                 

St. George’s Day (non-uniform), 
Tuesday 23rd April - £309.50 

towards creative projects around 
our school!  

Year 1 had a visit from Hampshire Fire and Rescue Service.  We 
learnt about fire safety and what to do in emergency situations.  

 
We learnt simple rhymes to help us remember. 

'Matches and Lighters never touch, they can hurt you very 
much.' 

'Get out, stay out, call 999'. 
 

Thank you to Sandra who gave up her time to visit us. 
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We have been advised that Literal Landscapes will be starting work on Emma’s 
Secret Garden on Thursday 13th June 2019 - we look forward to seeing the 

finished result!  
 

Also, we have arranged for an Artist to work with the Year 3 children to create 
mosaic’s for Emma’s Secret Garden on Monday 3rd June 2019.  

 
With lots of parents attending, our Cygnets Course which we are running here at 

Shamblehurst is going really well.  
 

We would like to say Thank You to Areti’s mum for making Greek donuts on one 
our Treat Friday’s, and very kindly giving the £74 made to school donations.  

 
Sarah Curry 

Family Support Worker 

 

Family Support Worker Update  
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Shamblehurst Summer Cookbook 
We are excited to announce that we will be compiling a cook book of 

healthy, quick and easy recipes. Having a balanced diet is so important, 
but often difficult to achieve with our busy lives. 

We are asking children to submit their favourite easy and healthy family 
recipe by email. We will then put them into a booklet which you will be 

able to purchase.  
Your recipe should be in a format that we can copy and paste into the 

finished booklet. These can be sent to the Admin Office email: 
adminoffice@shamblehurst.co.uk 

You can even send a photo of your dish that you have prepared! 
We will also be asking all the staff if they would like to contribute a 

recipe, so everyone is involved. 
Recipes should be sent in by Friday 14th June 2019. 

 

Competition 
We will also be running a competition to design the front cover of the 

recipe booklet.  
Please ensure you include the words ‘Shamblehurst Summer Cookbook’ 

in your design. 
Entry for this competition is 50p. 

Entries should be on A4 plain paper using coloured pens, pencils and 
crayons, so the design can be scanned. 

 
The closing date for entries is 14th June 2019. 
There will be a prize for the winning picture. 
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Shamblehurst promotes healthy eating. A balanced, healthy, nutritious 
diet is important for the development of a child’s physical state, as well as 

for their intellectual abilities. 

Please note the following recommended guidelines set out by the British 
Nutrition Foundation. 

A child’s lunch should include only the following: 

- A portion of starchy food, eg. wholegrain bap/bread, pitta bread, plain 

crackers, pasta or rice salad 

- Fresh fruit and vegetables, eg. apple/orange/banana, cherry tomatoes, 

carrot sticks, mini fruit chunks, etc  

- A portion of milk or dairy food, eg. cheese, plain/fruit yoghurt, etc 

- Small portion of lean meat, fish or alternative, eg. two slices of ham, 
chicken, beef Quorn, cheese, tuna, egg or hummus, etc 

- A drink - fruit juice (not fizzy), water (not flavoured), milk (not flavoured) 

 

 

We would like to remind parents to send their child to school with a 
named water bottle.  

We have a large number of children who request a plastic cup each day, 
so that they can have a drink in class.  

These are to contain water only. Flavoured still clear water is also 
permitted. 
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On Thursday 28th March 2019 we were lucky enough to have Author 
Caroline Meech in school, working with different year groups. There was 
also a chance to purchase a signed copy of Caroline’s book. Thank you for 

visiting Shamblehurst!  

 

 

Caroline Meech - Author Visit 
 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

The school council have designed this year’s pupil questionnaire. 
This questionnaire will be going out to all children in the school in 

the coming weeks. This will help to gather the children’s 
viewpoints and opinions on their school. 

 

We have signed up to the Walkers Crisp Packet Recycling 
Scheme, to reduce our global footprint as a school.  

Children can bring their empty, clean crisp packets to school and 
place them in to the bins in the hall and Year 4 area.  

The crisp packets will then be sent off to Teracycle and can be 
recycled into a variety of objects.  

https://www.walkers.co.uk/recycle 
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